

Prince George's County, Maryland Inter-Office Memorandum Office of Law

LEGISLATIVE COMMENT

DATE:

May 19, 2017

TO:

Robert J. Williams, Jr., Council Administrator

THRU:

Howard Stone, Committee Director

Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee

THRU:

Jared McCarthy, Acting County Attorney

THRU:

Tara Jackson, Deputy County Attorney

FROM:

LaKeecia R. Allen, Associate County Attorney

RE:

CB-53-2017

I have reviewed the above referenced bill as it was presented on May 16, 2017, and find it to be in proper legislative form. I see no legal impediments to its enactment.